
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
  
Costumes for the Summer production   
 

Your child will be performing in the Summer Production, as part of the prelude and will 
require a costume.  We would be very grateful if you would provide a costume as shown 
below.  Please bring these items in to school by Monday 5th June in a named carrier bag 
and ask your child to hand it to the class teacher.    
  
 

All children are to wear school shoes.  
 

  
 Reception, Junior 1 and Junior 2 - Pirates  
 

Traditional pirate outfit. 
Tattered and torn shorts or trousers.  
Plain shirt, striped t-shirt or skull and bones t-shirt.  
Black waist coats.  
Pirate bandanas, eye patches and belts.  
No hats  
 
Please avoid plain white shirts as they can make the children looked washed out 
under the bright lights.  
 

  

  
  
  
 
 
 



  
If in doubt, google your character for inspiration. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Paphitis at rodkefalas@crackleyhall.co.uk who will 
check anything you are unsure of. 
 
If you are struggling to acquire an appropriate costume. Please do get in touch and Mrs 
Paphitis will see if the school has anything suitable to be borrowed.  
 
Please let Mrs Paphitis know if your child has an allergy to Snazaroo face paint.  
  
With many thanks  
Yours sincerely  
   
The Performing Arts Department  
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